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12th October 2021 

Dear Parents           

As promised an update on events in school before October Half Term. We are looking 

forward to welcoming parents to events in school but we must remain vigilant and keep 

everyone as safe as possible.  COVID 19 is still widespread in our local community, the 

additional safety measure are there to enable us to return to some kind of normal. 
 

SQUID CLUB 
It has come to our attention that some of our children have been viewing the TV show Squid 

Club.  The children who are watching this are being exposed to graphic, realistic scenes of 

violence and inappropriate behaviour.  As part of our duty of care to our children and their 

families - we believe that we need to inform parents that this show IS NOT APPROPRIATE 

FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL AGED CHILDREN. Please be vigilant and monitor what shows your 

child(ren) are viewing on NETFLIX / AMAZON PRIME / NOW TV etc.  

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
As part of our community work and our continued support of the SJF Foodbank held at the 

Parish Sisters house we have decided to have an ‘Own Clothes Day’ to help raise funds to 

replenish the food supplies. 

Friday 15th October 

Come to school wearing your own clothes 

Cost £1.00 – money will be collected at the main gate as you come into school 

 

BLACK HISTORY CELEBRATION 
 

FRIDAY 22ND OCTOBER – 10am to 11.30 (ish) 
 

After undertaking further Risk Assessments we have decided that we WILL go ahead with our 

Black History Celebration extravaganza this year. 

Once again we invite the children to come to school in their National Dress for this celebration. 

For the safety of everyone we have to implement some additional safety measures due to 

COVID-19. 

1 Only 1 ticket per family – tickets can be collected from the school office from Wednesday 13th October 

2 No siblings – older or younger  

3 A face covering must be worn while in the hall 

4 All adults must stay in their seats during the event. 

 

  

  

 


